[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 10-11-2017
PRESENT:  Mike Denatale, Richard Bell and Antonio Ingenito
ALSO PRESENT: Mary Weinberger – Town Board Liaison

ONGOING BUSINESS
2018 BUDGET REVIEW:  After another brief review of the budget, the commission agrees to submit the budget as it stands. Ms. Weinberger will notify the Commission of any upcoming budget meetings if members would like to attend. 
HAUNTED FORTRESS:  Mr. Ingenito reports that the Fortress had a successful first weekend and that the Fortress has received a lot of press. 
On Monday, October 9th the roof on one of the building collapsed which affects the last scene of Fortress. There were no injuries. The area is currently barricaded so no one can use or access. Mr. Ingenito and Town Highway are actively assessing for safety concerns and to be sure that Fortress can continue this weekend. This topic of how the building will be taken down will be raised at the next Town Board meeting.
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 


TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 7-25-2017
PRESENT:  Mike Denatale, Sara Knickerbocker and Antonio Ingenito

DAILY USE FEE: It was discussed that a change in fee structure should be considered for next year but no change should be implemented for this year. This was proposed by Mr. Denatale and Mr. Ingenito seconded this motion. All in favor: unanimous. 
HAUNTED FORTRESS: Mr. Ingenito states that work on the Fortress has started. There will be a Haunted Fortress meeting held in August; the date is to be determined.
